
 

 

 

 

  

ST. MARTIN’S NEWS 

9th February 2024 

Website - http://www.st-martinsoldham.co.uk/ 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Our Weekly Award winners are: 

 

LEARNER OF THE WEEK 

Marnie Davies-Rooney 
Riley Cooper 

Phoebe McCrea 
Reggie Ryan-Roughley 

Lena Chmielinska 
Thea Hartley-Westcott 

Jack Wolfenden 
Max Atkin 

 
Help others to achieve their goals. 

 

JIGGY OF THE WEEK  
Carson Huntington 

Amelia Walker 
Connor Ferris 

Grayson Hughes 
Elliott McCrea 
Libby Mercer 

Amy-Leigh Cooke 
Oliver Barclay-Young 

 
 

Well done to Year 2 who were our attendance winners this week! 
 

 

Our Christian theme this half term is Hope. 

Weekly Awards 

http://www.st-martinsoldham.co.uk/
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At St Martins we are a healthy eating school, this means our children are provided 
with a healthy snack of fruit or vegetables at break time. We ask that children who 
bring packed lunches follow the guidelines for a healthy lunch that is on our school 

website.  
Please can we also remind you as we are a healthy eating school, we cannot allow 
children to bring in sweets for their birthdays, instead we have the birthday book 

club where your child can donate a book to the class library – this will have a 
recognition sticker inside commemorating their birthday. This means all the children 

in their class can enjoy the book.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

School uniform is compulsory for all children that attend our school. Children are 
expected to arrive at school every day wearing the correct school uniform. The school 

uniform is as follows: 

• Black/ grey school trousers or skirt/pinafore 
• Yellow polo shirt 

• Green jumper or cardigan with/without school logo 
• Plain black school shoes (no trainers) 

• Dark Green PE shorts 
• White short sleeved PE t-shirt 

• Outside PE kit as an optional addition 
• Green & white checked dress (as an option in summer) 

• Fleece 
(optional)                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Healthy Eating. 

School Uniform 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

The school day is as follows. 

Nursery 8.45am – 11.45am 

Reception to Year 6 8.45am – 3.15pm 

The gates will be open at 8.35am and closed just before 8.45am so that teaching can 

start promptly at 8.45am. 

The gates will be open at 3.10pm and closed at 3.30pm. 

Breakfast club will continue to open from 8am for all our families with children of 

Reception age and up, to access. 
 
The bike shed is open earlier for breakfast club students to access. We cannot take 

any bikes or scooters in through the main entrance – once the gates are locked 
after final bell at 8.45am they will not be reopened therefore if your child is late 

and comes on a scooter or bike unfortunately you would need to take it home with 
you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents Meeting – Monday 12th Feb 
Break up for half term – Friday 16th February 

Back to School -Monday 26th February 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

 

School Gate Times/ Bike shed 


